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Dear The Signworks, 
  

We hope you enjoy our new monthly newsletter.  It will contain news, 
company updates and other useful information to help you through your busy 
day! 
  

Make 
sure 
to take 
time out 
of your 
busy 
schedule 
to attend 
the 18th 
annual 

San Carlos Art & Wine Faire in 
October!  Click on the picture to find 
out more!   
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

If you received our newsletter last 
month, don't forget about the 
promotion for the art & wine faire 
through October 10th! 

 
  

  

Each month we will be featuring a product or 
products to offer to our customers at a discounted 
price.  For the month of October, we will be featuring: 
                       

Custom Fabricated Dimensional Letters & 
Logos 

  

We are offering to you a 10% discount off all new 
orders*.  Hurry as the offer only applies for projects 
that are ordered in the month of October!   Request 
your estimate through our website - www.the-
signworks.com - mark the project name "October 
Special Estimate Request" to receive your 10% 
discount! 
  

*offer does not apply to existing estimates or orders.  
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What is the latest SCOOP?  In San Carlos?  In the Bay Area?  At your office? Send us your SCOOP and 
maybe we will use it in our newsletter!  If we do, you will receive a $25.00 certificate to use against your next order! Be 
sure to include pictures!   
  
For the first SCOOP - Jan & Jack's oldest son just had his first child!  I'm not old enough to be a Grandma!  Her name is 
Allison Faith Saunders!  They live in Lubbock, Texas!  Her prognosis is to follow in her Grandmother's and father's 
footsteps to be a great volleyball player - maybe she will be the next Misty Mae-Trainor or Kerri Walsh!   

                                                                                                
  
We can't forget about our other beautiful granddaughter (child of our daughter) who is almost 6 years old now!  She will 
be the next Miss Bay Area I am sure!  
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Dates to Remember October 2008: 

  

10/7   - First Quarter Moon 

10/8   - Yom Kippur begins at sundown 

10/12 - Columbus Day (traditional) 

10/13 - Columbus Day Observed - The Signworks will be open this day! 

10/14 - Full Moon (howl if you're happy!) 

10/15 - Boss Day - this is important! 

10/21 - Last Quarter Moon 

10/24 - United Nations Day 

10/30 - ONLY 8 WEEKS UNTIL CHRISTMAS!  Where has the year gone???? 

10/31 - Halloween - oooh, candy - chocolate! 

  

October Timely Fix-It Tips from Orchard Supply Hardware: 

  

Clean patio furniture and prepare for winter storage.  Protect metal surfaces with auto polish.  
Refinish wood surfaces, as needed.  When you store patio furniture for winter, air should 
circulate around items that are stored beneath plastic tarps.  Never completely seal outdoor 
furniture in plastic.  Legs, particularly those made of wood, should be supported off the ground 
by placing them on blocks made of a water-resistant material. 
  

  
  
  

Contact Me!  We want to hear from you - call us at 650.508.SIGN or click on this link to ask a 
question, give us your comments or just say HI! 

If you would like to share this information with a friend or colleague, please click on 
the icon to forward!   

This email was sent to: sales@the-signworks.com 

 

 

 

We respect your right to privacy - view our policy 

This email was sent by: The Signworks 

853 Industrial Rd # F San Carlos, CA 94070-3324 USA 
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